
South Haven Memorial Library is MOVING!! 

 

During the renovations, the Library will be at the 

new temporary location: 

08947 M-140, South Haven, MI 49090  

 

On Monday, October 26, 2020, our Library will be 

CLOSED for possibly 2-3 weeks during the move. 

 

Visit our website at www.shmlibrary.org, Facebook, 

Instagram, or Twitter for updates. 

 

We ask for your patience during this transition. 

 

Thank you, 

South Haven Memorial Library 

 


